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Amidon, Suzanne

From: Ruderman, Jack

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 5:21 PM

To: ‘Shaker Woods Farm’; Bateman, Diane

Cc: Bateman, Diane; Amidon, Suzanne; Bernstein, Barbara

Subject: RE: DE 10-024 - Opportunity to Comment on Renewable Energy Fund

Hello Jack — Sorry you had trouble getting through to us. It sounds like there must have
been a technical issue with our phone service — which is highly unusual.

With regard to your question, the answer is that Staff has recommended that the rebate
not be offered retroactively. However, the final decision rests with the three PUC
Commissioners, and they will be presiding at the public hearing here on Thursday at 10
a.m. If you are unable to attend you may also submit written comments to me, which I
will forward to the Commissioners.

Regards,

Jack Ruderman

Jack K. Ruderman
Director, Sustainable Energy Division
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

603-271-6012
jack.ruderman@puc.nh.gov
http://www. puc. nh .gov

Original Message
From: Shaker Woods Farm [mailto:shakerwoods©metrocast.net]
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 1:46 PM
To: Bateman, Diane; Ruderman, Jack
Subject: Re: DE 10-024 - Opportunity to Comment on Renewable Energy Fund

So, as I read this, since we installed a 3 panel system last year, we are NOT eligible for an
incentive payment.

I’ve tried to call your office 271-2431, but the phone just rings constantly with no answer or no
recording.

jack

3/17/20 10
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At 12:48 PM 3/15/20 10, you wrote:

Attached please find Staffs recommendation for the subject docket.

Sincerely,
Diane Bateman
NHPUC

3/17/20 10


